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PUBLIC NOTICE

The public and potential service providers are hereby notified that the closing dates for the
following tenders have been extended in order to avoid any potential non-compliances.

1. For tenders with the tender no. UB/VW/01/2022 to UB/VWI/05/2022, the closing date
has been extended from 11" August 2021 to 315t August 2021 at 12:00 noon.

1.1. There will be a second virtual briefing session to be held on 11" August 2021 at
14:00 with all the parties interested.

1.2. Potential service providers are also being made aware that site visits can also be
arranged with the municipality and the confirmation of dates will be depended on
the availability of municipal officials.

1.3.  The link to the virtual briefing session as well as making arrangements for site
visits should requested from Ms. Vuyokazi Fula at vuyokazifula@amail.com or
073 007 5585.

2. For tenders with tender no. UB/VW/06/2022 to UB/VW/Q7/2022, the closing date has
been extended from 11™ August 2021 to 16™" August 2021 at 12:00 noon.

2.1. Any queries relating to these two specific tenders can be directed to Mr. TH
Zingange at thzingange@yahoo.com or 083 536 5440.

3. For all the other tenders that are currently open to the potential service providers to

submit their bids, will close on the dates communicated in the respective tender
documents.

For more information, visit our website of www.ubuntu.gov.za

Yours in development,




